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This week we started streaming our services to our website and to YouTube. 
  

It has not been without some technical problems but, rest assured, we are 
learning all the time, and very much hope you will see an improved experience as 
we go along. 
  

Services will continue for the foreseeable future using this streaming technology 
on Sundays at 10AM (which will be a sung Eucharist with hymns and a motet). We 
will also continue to stream our said Eucharist on Wednesdays (also at 10AM). 
  

TODAY’S SERVICES 
10 AM:   Streamed Sung Eucharist (Fr Colin) – see details below 
Hymns – At the Lamb’s high feast we sing 
                 Lord Enthroned in Heavenly Splendour  
Motet  –  This is my body broken for you 
 
 
Gospel Acclamation  
Alleluia, Alleluia. Lord Jesus, open the Scriptures to us; make our hearts burn 
within us while you speak to us. Alleluia, Alleluia. 
 
Birthdays this week: Sandra Hewett; June Blythe; Patricia Byrne. 
 
THIS WEEK’S DIARY 
Wednesday 29th April Feast of Catherine of Sienna (1380) 
10 AM: Streamed Said Eucharist on our website / YouTube 
 
Readings Next Week 
Acts 2:42-end (or Genesis 7) 
Psalm 23 
1 Peter 2:19-end (or Acts 2:42-end) 
John 10:1-10 

SUNDAY 26th April 2020  

Third Sunday of Easter 



If you are having any difficulty in getting to our services, please email Chris -
c.gadd@stgeorges.church (though not during the services as he is doing his best to 
produce the service!) 
  

As a reminder, the best place to go to see the service if using a laptop or other 
computer is our website – go to http://www.stgeorgesnews.org/resources.html 
  

If, instead, you have a TV with YouTube on it then simply search for St George’s 
Church Waterlooville and you should find us there. 
  

We have heard and read some wonderfully positive responses to our streamed 
services (even with the problems) so thank you so much for that. 
  

If you would like to read a lesson or just join on-screen so that you can say the 
responses to Fr Colin (so that he feels less alone!) please email Chris or Fr Colin 
himself (parish.priest@stgeorges.church). 
 
 ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Whilst our parish life has been significantly disrupted, the business of running our 
church of course needs to continue as best as we can. Here is our Fabric and 
Finance committee meeting this week by Zoom! 
 

 
  



We extend our continued thanks to all those who are working so hard to keep in 
touch with members of our Parish and / or are delivering shopping or medicines 
etc. 
This is an ongoing challenge, of course, and we would like to share the load as 
much as we possibly can. If you would like to assist please email Anne Morgan 
(a.morgan@stgeorges.church) or telephone her on 02392 358766. 
 ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
We will be having a Mass for Ascension Day at 7:30PM on Thursday 21st May 
(either virtual/streamed or in church – to be advised nearer the time). 
 
  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Note from Rosemary Monk - Thank you to everyone who came to Lent Lunches. 
Unfortunately, it was not possible to hold the third one. However, a total of £133 
has been sent to Christian Aid. 
 
  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Remembering Those Who Need Our Prayers This Week 
Shelley Lazlett, Geoff, Anna Chapman, Christopher, Richard Rundle, Martyn 
Lawlor, Hillary, Madison, Amy, Carmell, Christine, Ray Kent, Sandra Hewett, 
Spencer, Margaret Cavey, John Haughton, Pete Martin, Anne Brown; Pete; Fr 
Beau Brandie; Jenny Pilling; Fr Charles  
 
We Remember Evelyn Campion, John Graham and Ken Pask, who have died 
recently, and Barbara Lloyd, whose anniversary falls at this time.  

 

 


